
Where? 
The Stony Plain Public Library

When? 
Thursday, November 14th from 10:30am to 11:15am
The yellow school bus will leave the school at 10:15am 
and return back for 11:30 am dismissal.  This is a regular 
school day (9:00-11:30am).   Please still send your child 
their snack as we will be enjoying them before we go on 
the bus.

Who?
Parents are welcome to join us on the bus for this fun 
trip or meet us there.  Please let a teacher know if you 
are planning to attend.

Please keep the top portion of this form at home so you are able to refer to the details.  In order to 
take part in this exciting trip the permission form MUST BE returned on or before 

Tuesday, November 5th.

My child ______________________ will be attending the fieldtrip planned for November 14th, 2019.
                               (name)

I understand we will be traveling by a yellow school bus.  There will be 2 teachers in attendance.

Parent Signature: _____________________________ Date:__________________________

Please comment if you are planning on attending: 

__________________________________________________________________________

Excellent Elephants


